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Please work to develop and pass a meaningful and stringent new cap and trade bill in 2020.  
The State of Oregon should strive to be a leader in combatting the effects of climate change by 
limiting greenhouse gas emissions and developing and meeting conservation standards.  
Greenhouse gas regulations can make a difference, especially if we link up with cap and trade 
markets in California to make a larger regional difference.  
Make a difference...Be the influencer in Climate Change Legislation. 

Margaret Garrington

Ashland, Oregon


